
 

 

 

24th March 2024 

Year 6 end of SATs Treat – Bowling  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Monday 8th July, the year 6 children will be attending Barnsley Bowl for a game of bowling as they 

want to celebrate the end of SATs. In order to get there, we will be walking and therefore, I will need 

your permission for you child/children to be able to attend.  

We will be leaving school at approximately 9.30am and we will arrive back before dinnertime so your 

child will have their dinner at school as normal.   

The trip is free of charge as it is being covered by the money that the year 6 children raised when they 

completed their Sponsored Run earlier in the year.  

Can we please ask that you complete the forms, from the link below, in order to give your permission 

for your child to attend and to detail any important medical conditions. 

https://forms.office.com/e/UkeW4XmsrH  

We are very much looking forward to this event.  

Your sincerely 

Miss Stanley  
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